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Attached please find a copy of the comment letter the Institute filed with the Buy Side Risk
Managers Forum (BSRMF) on their draft of “Risk Principles of Asset Managers.” The final
letter is substantively identical to the letter previously circulated to the Committee for
comment. [1] The letter expresses support for the draft and includes the general and
specific comments we discussed at the Committee’s recent meeting, as well as comments
we received subsequent to the meeting.

The Institute appreciates the Committee’s assistance with this letter and we will keep you
apprised of future developments involving the BSMRF’s initiative.

Tamara K. Salmon
Senior Associate Counsel

Attachment

endnotes

[1] See Institute Memorandum to Risk Management Advisory Committee No. 4-07 [No.
21831], dated October 11, 2007. The Institute’s Memorandum briefly summarized the
Institute’s draft letter.
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